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To:  Zoning and Land Regulation Committee members 
 
From: Roger Lane, Dane County Zoning Administrator 
 
RE:  Status of the possible revocation of CUP #2175 
 
Cc:  Todd Violante, Director of Planning and Development 
 
 

 
On February 18, 2018, the Dane County Zoning and Land Regulation (ZLR) Committee reviewed a 
letter requesting the revocation of CUP #2175.  The conditional use permit was issued in 2011 
which allows for the operation of a concrete batch plant at 2294 US Highway 12/18.  At the 
meeting, the ZLR Committee decided not to pursue the request for revocation. 
 
The decision of the ZLR Committee was challenged in Dane County Circuit Court under Case 
Number 2018-CV-000817.  Judge Reynolds heard the objection and referred the matter back to 
the Dane County Zoning and Land Regulation Committee with instructions to hold a public hearing 
on the possible revocation of CUP #2175 and render a decision with supporting reasoning.  
 
The public hearing has been scheduled for the May 14, 2019 ZLR Committee meeting. 
 
The public record of the discussion that took place on February 18, 2018 can be found at the 
following link:  https://dane.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3333232&GUID=70368C47-
6FFA-47F3-9F5B-2272A01AE1AD&Options=Advanced&Search= 
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